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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

February 11, 1960

Robert L. Bunnel
Box 529 i
Corlsbad, New Mextico

Dear Siri

T am writing you with regard to a well drilled by you, Magnolia
S=ate No, 3, Uhit I, Sesc. 15~21S~27E, Rddy County, New Mexico. This
well vas temporarily ahsndoned February 15, 1956, Ve feel this well
should be plugged in the near future,

Hillﬂynr nlease eontart me about this matter as soon as possible,

Very truly yours,

e L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No.2
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